

Monthly Club Newsletter July 2023

SECAUCUS ROTARY CLUB PROVIDES BABY BUNDLE GIFT BOX TO EXPECTANT MOTHER

Tuesday, July 25, 2023

Dina McKnight, Cindy Randina, and Maryann Sinisi-Weiner, members of the Secaucus Rotary Club, along with Mia Villon, also a Rotarian and President of Baby Bundle, Inc. presented a Baby Bundle Box to an expectant Mom in Hoboken.

The Box consists of clothing, diapers, formula, and other items to take care of a child from birth up to 12 months. And the box can be used as a crib, complete with mattress and blanket.







The Secaucus Rotary Club was chartered by Rotary International in 1958. Members volunteer in the community and beyond, and participate with other Clubs locally and internationally to provide assistance and funding under the Rotary motto, "Service Above Self".

The Secaucus Rotary Club's annual projects include providing scholarships for Secaucus High School seniors, Hudson County Schools of Technology seniors, supporting the Secaucus Emergency Fund, the VFW, Secaucus and Veterans Food pantries, support for families in need or have suffered from a disaster, and much more. Your support helps us fund these projects.

The Secaucus Rotary Club Foundation is a registered 501(c)(3) non-profit organization, and your contributions are tax deductible in accordance with the law.

The Club meets weekly at La Reggia Restaurant at noon and guests are welcome to join us to find out what our Club does and how you can become a member.

You can find more information on our website, www,secaucusrotary.org or email us at info@secaucusrotary.org.



